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UPDATE ON THE MEDIA STORAGE BUSINESS 

 

 
Reference is made to Datapulse Technology Limited’s circular to Shareholders dated 26 March 2018 
(“Circular”). Unless otherwise defined, all capitalized terms herein shall have the meaning ascribed to 
it in the Circular.  
 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Datapulse Technology Limited (“Company” or “Datapulse”) 
wishes to inform the Shareholders that the Company has on 6 August 2018 disposed all of its Blu-Ray 
replication lines equipment (“Disposal”), which were previously used for the manufacturing and sale 
of media storage products (“Media Storage Business”).  
 
The Board would also like to inform Shareholders that following the Disposal, the Company will cease 
to be engaged in the Media Storage Business and will focus on pursuing the Proposed Business 
Diversification as approved by the Shareholders on 20 April 2018.  

 
The Company will make the necessary announcements as and when there are further developments 
on the above. In the meantime, shareholders are advised to exercise caution in trading their shares as 
there is no certainty or assurance as at the date of this announcement. Shareholders are advised to 
read this announcement and any further announcements by the Company carefully. Shareholders 
should consult their legal, financial, tax or other professional advisers if they have any doubt about the 
actions that they should take. 
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